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Mr Bentley stressed that the report which he had given previously 
described a serious situation that needed correcting. He remained 
concerned that the management of the school needed strengthening and 
felt that it would be difficult for persons~ithin the school to 
tackle the problems objectively. 

Mrs Cavanagh confirmed that the post of Head Teacher would remain 
residential and that any information that the Governors might 
require relating to staff conditions of service or regulations 
regarding extraneous duties would be made readily available. 

Mr Ingoe thanked Mrs Cavanagh, Mr Bentley and Miss Simpson for their 
attendance and they left at this point. 

120 DATE AND TIME OF MEETING OF THE GOVERNORS SUB COMMITTEE WITH SCHOOL 
MANAGEMENT TEAM 

RESOLVED: That (a) the Sub Committee of Governors meet with the School 
Management Team on Wednesday 28 November 1990 at 2.30 pm at the school, 

(b) the meeting would address the five issues for 
discussion shown on the final page of the Acting Chief Education Officer's 
report headed "Serious Incident at Knowl View School" dated 24 10 90 (the 
pink sheets), 

(c) the meeting would also determine a subsequent timetable 
of meetings, action to be taken etc, 

(d) consideration be given to guidelines for staff to be 
followed when interviewing pupils. 

Mr Ingoe presented his apologies since he would not be able to attend the 
meeting on 28 November 1990. 
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